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Early works for Denmark Link Road 
from 7 September  
 
Community update | September 2022 
 
Transport for NSW (Transport) is continuing work on the North West Growth Area Road 
Network Strategy. Planning for Denmark Link Road upgrade project is now complete, and we 
are moving into construction with the start of early works. 
 
The Denmark Link Road project includes constructing the missing local road connections 
between Garfield Road West, Riverstone and Bridge Street, Schofields. 
 
Transport for NSW consulted with the community in December 2020 on the Review of 
Environmental Factors and concept design for the Denmark Link Road project. The 
submissions report, which summarises and responds to the community’s feedback for this 
project is available online at nswroads.work/denmarkrd.  

 
Transport has engaged Ausconnex to carry out early works on the project. Over the next four 
months, Ausconnex will prepare the project area for roadworks by clearing vegetation and 
upgrading the existing street light network by installing new street lights.  
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Our work schedule 

We will be on site for 50 day shifts from Wednesday 7 September until Friday 16 December, 
weather permitting.  Our work hours will be 7am to 6pm Monday to Friday. 

How will the work affect you? 

Our work may be noisy at times, but we will do everything we can to lessen the disturbance 
on surrounding residents and businesses.  Any high noise impact works such as vegetation 
clearing will be undertaken during the permitted work hours. 
 
To carry out this work, we will need to remove any items that are located on boundaries 
outside of residential properties and on council-owned land.  Residents are asked to remove 
and relocate any items outside of their property boundaries.  This may include horses, 
materials, motor vehicles and other equipment.  

Traffic changes 

Most of the work will take place in the road reserve.  There will be temporary traffic changes 
during our work hours to ensure the work zone is safe. Please keep to speed limits and follow 
signs and traffic controllers’ directions.  Access to residential properties will always be 
maintained. 
 
For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live 
Traffic NSW App.   
 
Thank you for your patience during this important work. 
 

Contact  
If you have any questions please contact, Srdjan Jakovlejevic, Construction Manager from 
our delivery partner, Ausconnex on: 
 
Mobile: 0448 632 699 
Email: denmarklinkroad@transport.nsw.gov.au 
 
 

Contact us 
 
If you have any questions, please contact our project team: 

 
0448 632 699 

 
denmarklinkroad@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 nswroads.work/denmarkrd 

 

If you need help understanding this information, please  
contact the Translating and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to 
call us on 1300 367 561. 

 


